Midcoast Council OPEN SUBCOMMITTEE PARKS AND RECREATION 726-5199

April 5, 1995

San Mateo County Board of Supervisors Hall of Justice 401 Marshall St Redwood City, CA 94063

To:

Members of the San Mateo Board of Supervisors

From:

Suan Ayers-Matonis

RE:

Quarry Park Public Entity Options

It is our understanding that the Board of Supervisors decided to hold the Quarry property with the condition that a joint operational public entity would become involved. The Midcoast Parks subcommittee has been unable to meet as a public group, but some of the suggestions that I have been given are the following:

GGNRA: Golden Gate National Recreation Agency Mid Pennisula Open Space District Friends of the Quarry Park (non-profit land trust) Cabrillo Unified School District

We look forward to meeting with you today to discuss these and other possible options. Thank you for your time concerning this exciting opportunity.

Concerns have been brought to my attention regarding the long term masterplanning of a parks system on the midcoast. We would appreciate the help if a planning staff person to facilitate this process. One suggestion made to me recently is to create a survey and attain the level of interest in various park facilities desired.

Truly Yours,

Susan Ayers Matonis/

Chair Parks and Recreation Subcommittee

cc Michael Murphy James Marsh, MCC Paul Koenig